
 

 

Pulaski County sheriff’s offiCe 

National Night Out 
Was held at 

Pulaski County Randolph park August 7th 2018 at 

the big pavilion 
The NRVRJ was cordially invited to participate in Pulaski County Sheriff’s Office Night Out Event held at 

Randolph Park. Thanks go to Sergeant Daniel O’Dell, Cpl. Mollie Richardson and Cpl. Lori Diamond for 

representing the NRVRJ at this event.  Also, thanks to those staff members (Sworn and Medical) who 

came out to support this event. A special thanks to Dave Edwards for building the jail cell door, which 

was a big hit for all that came out.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


